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Dear Friends,

The year of 2021 has been a challenge to say the least. The last six months have been eye
opening to just how valuable life is. Our organization and trustees have experienced loss of
loved ones; however, we celebrate their lives here on earth and their graduation to heaven.
While we still hear of the affects of COVID-19 from our callers, we also hear success stories of
recovery, jobs, family support and most importantly spiritual faith. We are thankful for the
upcoming holiday season and pray that families will be able to enjoy time together. As we
reflect on the past 10 months, we have expressed in previous newsletters that donations are
down and needs are up. This is a continuous problem and our needs have only increased. We
are networking with other organizations, partnering with churches and increasing our online
presence.

God provides for all of our needs, both personally and for the ministry and we recognize that
what we have is His to be used for His glory. We continue to focus on encouragement, prayer,
hope and the love of Christ. Now, more than ever, people of all walks of life need Christ’s love
and your generosity. Are you furthering the kingdom of God? Have you asked God how you
can help someone? We encourage you to ask Him, your life will be changed! We are
commanded to be a cheerful giver. “Each of you should give what you have decided in your heart
to give, not reluctantly or under compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver.” (Il Corinthians 9:7)

Here are a few steps to Giving Cheerfully

= Prayer...Ask for God’s power to change your heart. Only God can transform our thinking
when we give Him permission.

= Seek...Discover God's wisdom through His Word. Sit in His presence and read the Bible.
= Fellowship...Spend time with people who generously give their time, talents, treasure
(money) & temple (body) in honor of God.

= Share...Tell your experience how God has blessed your faithfulness, it may just be what
another person needed to hear. Sometimes, we do not realize God is all we need, until God
is all we have. We never run out of Jesus!

We proclaim the Gospel of Jesus Christ, and we need your help to continue. Please consider
supporting our mission in prayer, by donation, or both. We are so very thankful to be chosen to
further the Kingdom.

Gratefully His,
Schamnn Adama

Operations Manager

Shepherds of Love Ministries, Inc.
PO Box 5043, Edmond OK 73083 « www.Shepherdsoflove.org
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We need your help! Ve need your pragers!

Shepherds of Love Ministries has experienced a decline in
donations and an increase in costs. Many people have very large
utility bills. To maintain our level of program services, “gifts to
those in need”, we are reducing costs where available. One way is
to begin generating this newsletter every other month (6 per year).
This will allow us to reduce postage & printing costs. We will
continue to update our website regularly and as always, we are

available by mail, phone or email.

Friends & Donors
405-348-1167

" Ministries, Inc.

Help Line
405-348-5195 PO Box 5043, Edmond OK 73083 * 405.348.1167 » www.Shepherdsoflove.org






